JUDITH L. FADROWSKY
1360 Laukahi Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96821

LATE

Representative Ryan |. Yamane, Chair
Representative Scott Y. Nishimoto, Vice Chair
Committee on Health

January 29, 2010

Support for HB 2056, Relating to Pharmacist Licensure

I strongly support HB 2056, Relating to Pharmacist Licensure, which would allow student who perform
their rotations in any setting where pharmacists practice in one of the fifty states, the District of
Columbia, and the United States territories, and under the supervision of a licensed pharmacist, to
receive credit that counts toward their licensure requirements. It is vital to the education of our
pharmacy students that advanced pharmacy practice experience rotations in a United States territory or
the District of Columbia, or at a designated advanced practice location under the supervision of a
registered pharmacist, count toward licensure requirements.

Mahalo for your consideration,

Judirn L. Tadroushy

Judith L. Fadrowsky, RN
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From: Joe Fadrowsky [joef@gentryhawaii.com]

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2010 9:16 AM

To: HLTtestimony

Subject: Support for HB 2056, Relating to Pharmacist Licensure

Committee on Health

LAYE TESTIF
HEARING - Friday, January 29, 2010 at 9:30 a.m. |

Conference Room 329, State Capitol, 415 South Beretania Street, Honolulu, HI
Subject: Support for HB 2056, Relating to Pharmacist Licensure

Honorable Representative Ryan I. Yamane, Chair
Honorable Representative Scott Y. Nishimoto, Vice Chair
And Honorable Members of the Committee on Health

I support HB 2056, which recognizes that relevant and beneficial pharmacy practice experiences (counting
towards practical experience requirements for licensure) occur in locations other than just the traditional
pharmacy settings. As in the current law, all such expanded practice experiences would, of course, require the
supervision of a registered pharmacist.

The Act also adds practice experience rotations performed in the District of Columbia and United States
territories, in addition to such experience that is currently limited to the 50 states. Again, all practice
experiences are under the supervision of a registered pharmacist. This is especially appropriate given Hawaii’s
mid-Pacific location and the national and international character of the UHH College of Pharmacy student
body.

Please support these common sense changes to the current law and vote for HB 2056. Mahalo for your
consideration.

Alexander J. Fadrowsky, lli

ALEXANDER J. FADROWSKY, Iil, , JD, CPA, LtCol MSC USAF (Ret.)
1360 Laukahi Street

Honolulu, Hawaii 96821
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From: Danielle Bass on behalf of Rep. Ryan Yamane

Sent: Friday, January 29, 2010 9:07 AM

To: HLTtestimony

Subject: FW: Support for HB2056 relating to pharmacist licensure

From: Jana Enokawa [mailto:jenokawa@hawaii.edu]

Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2010 11:11 PM

To: Rep. Ryan Yamane

Subject: Support for HB2056 relating to pharmacist licensure

Dear Rep. Ryan I. Yamane,

My name is Jana Enokawa and I am a pharmacy student at the University of Hawaii at Hilo. I just wanted to
send a quick email to express my support of HB2056. This bill would greatly enhance my profession, since this
would allow my future colleagues to gain valuable experience in the U.S. territories and the District of
Columbia while also obtaining the hours they need for licensure. Thank you for your time!

Sincerely,
Jana Enokawa



